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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Y11 PPE Results 
Parent/Carer Information Evening - Tuesday 9 January 2018 
 
Y11 students sat their PPEs in December and we would like to invite you to an Information 
Evening on Tuesday 9 January (6.00 pm to 7:30 pm in the Presentation Suite at the Sixth Form) 
to discuss the results. The priority for discussion will be English, Maths and Science. 
 
This will be an informal drop-in session so you do not need to make an appointment. Cheese, 
wine and non-alcoholic refreshments will be available throughout the event. 
 
If you are unable to attend and you wish to discuss any of your child’s results, please do not 
hesitate to contact his/her Personal Tutor. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to Reception at your earliest convenience.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr N Haddon 
Head of School 
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Year 11 PPE Results 
Parents/Carer Information Evening - Tuesday 9 January 2018  
 

Student Name  

Tutor  

 

I will be attending the above event   I will not be attending the above event  

Number of adults attending   

 

Signed (Parent/Carer)  

Print Name  

Date  

 
 
 

 
Please return this slip to Reception  


